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Tlopd's Register of Shipping, e

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

15th November 1924.

Dear S8irs,
I have t0 acknowledge the receipt of your telegram
of today., from Sandefjord, reading as follows:i-
“GROSHOLU referrinz 40 plan of new double bottonm
"Owner desires it same for oil fuel cable whether
*single riveting of tank top may be aporoved®,
and %0 point out that pians shewing a proposal to fit tanks
in the forward and after holds of this vessel, with a view to
the carriage of 0il fuel having a {lash point above 15003‘.,
were approved in my letter of the 20th Mareh last, but no
plan of new double bottom has yet veen reesived, and I have
therefore wired you this afternoon as follows:i-
GROSHOLM
FBYXARVROZ = referring to your cable of today
ECVOFEBZAZ = and referring 4o mny letter of
REZWITDELXI = 20th March plans not yet regeived
NE ,
AWS0L = double bottom,.

|

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

' “‘" a'20 19

| Lloyd's Register
WEQUQQaUOﬂ

ihe Ourvayors,
CHRIBTIANIA.




